
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

Thank you for participating in our recent book discussion meeting on [Book Title]. Your insights 

and contributions were invaluable to the success of our gathering. 

To help us improve future discussions and ensure they align with your interests, we would 

greatly appreciate your feedback. Please take a few moments to share your thoughts on the 

following questions: 

• What did you enjoy most about the meeting? 

• Were there any aspects you feel could be improved? 

• What book or themes would you like to explore in future discussions? 

Your feedback is important to us and will help shape our upcoming events. Please reply to this 

email by [Deadline Date] with your responses. 

Thank you once again for your participation! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Library Name] 


